Dear Praying Friends, September 2024

Thanks again for your prayers and investment in our ministry. Another three months has come and gone very quickly!

Praises

We'd like to say a special thank-you to everyone who prayed for us as we moved to Bowie, Texas to being our linguistics
training at Baptist Bible Translators Institute. Praise the Lord, the trip out to Texas was uneventful. We got settled in in August, and
we’re already halfway through our first semester! Linguistics training has been going very well. We pray that this will be beneficial as
we seek to learn a Liberian tribal dialect in the future. Thank you so much for your prayers for us we continue to learn!

The Biggest praise for this quarter is that we have reached our goal for support! God has been so good to us, and God’s people
have been very good to us as well. We are very thankful for each church that has had us in to present our ministry, and we are so
blessed to be able to be fully supported as we begin our linguistics training. Lord-willing, we will be able to begin saving towards our
board and passage fund! This would make it possible for us to head for the field as soon as our linguistics schooling ends!

Plans and Projects

Over the next few months, we are going to be focusing on dealing with the nuts and bolts of planning to move to Liberia, as
well as working to conclude our literature container project. We have already been able to receive, print and load much of the material
for our literature container. Right before we moved, we were able to pack up 25,000 Gospel of John booklets provided by Plain Paths
Publishers out of Crossroads Baptist Church in Colombus, NC. They have been a tremendous blessing in providing these! Praise the
Lord, all of the material provided by Bearing Precious Seed for our container is completed as well, and Kyle will be flying to North
Carolina the weekend of October 18 to load ten pallets of Scriptures and outreach materials into the container. Please pray for safety
and that the materials will get packed efficiently. Each box must be wrapped and sealed in order to survive the heat and humidity.
Please pray for wisdom and guidance in working out the logistics of shipping the container as well.

Prayer Requests
e Please pray for our Literature Container Project.
e  Please pray that the Lord will supply funds for our boarding and passage before June of next year.

Thank you for your prayers,
Kyle and Elisabeth Burchwell
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